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In accordance with the second paragraph of Massachusetts General Law Chapter 131, Section
40), you are hereby notified of the following:

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing pursuant to the Wetlands
Protection Act MGL Chapter 131, Section 40 to consider a Notice of Intent filed by

MassWildlife for the Mill B Bogs Wetland Restoration Project.
The hearing will be held on Monday September 13, 2021 at 6pm.

Submitted by: SLR Consulting ¢c/o Megan B. Raymond

Property owner: MassWildlife ¢/o Jason Zimmer

Represented by:  SLR Consulting and Massachusetts Division of Ecological Restoration

Scope of Work: The project proposes to restore 115.5 acres of retired cranberry
bogs andadjacent upland area, incorporating public access, located
within the Mill Brook Bogs WildlifeManagement Area (WMA).

Location: Howland Road, Freetown, Massachusetts

Due to ongoing COVID-19 concerns, this meeting will be online at Zoom.us. See meeting
notice to be posted by September 9, 2021 for Zoom Instructions. A copy of the Notice of
Intent may be examined at the Freetown Conservation Commission at the Freetown Town
Hall, 3 North Main Street, Freetown. For more information on the filing, proposed work, or
Public Hearing call the Freetown Conservation Commission at (508) 644-2201 or email
consersation@freetownma.gov.

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in
relation thereto.



